Notice of Public Meeting

Runway Extension and Associated Works Project

Sangster International Airport
Montego Bay, St. James

An application has been submitted to the National
Environment and Planning Agency (NEPA) for permits
to undertake works for the extension of the runway
and associated works at the Sangster International
Alirport.

The public is invited to attend a presentation and
discussion on the various aspects and components of
the proposed project.

Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2019
Time: 5:30 p.m.
Location: University of the West Indies, Western
Campus, 18 Queens Drive, Montego Bay, St. James.

A copy of the project document may be consulted at the following
locations:

St. James Municipal Corporation, 19a Union Street, Montego Bay;
St. James Parish Library, St. James Street, Montego Bay;
NEPA's Regional Office located at the Rural Agricultural Development
Complex, Catherine Hall, St. James
NEPA's Documentation Centre, 11 Caledonia Avenue, Kingston 5.

In addition, the document is posted on the following websites:

nepa.gov.jm, mbjairport.com & eslcaribbean.com



